From: yvonne greene
Sent: 27 January 2022 16:34
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Proposed Murphy's Yard development . Application Ref No. 3021/3225/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to protest about the proposed tower blocks to be built in Murphy's Yard in Kentish Town.

Building high in that area will destroy the character of Kentish Town, which is a gem of Camden - which needs to be preserved.

and the view of the Heath and of the sunset from

my bedroom window was a joy and I absolutely loved that view. Please don't take that spectacular view away.

Yours sincerely, Yvonne Greene